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What are we telling you about? 

 

Our work to undertake detailed asset 
inspections to the Snape sluice. 
 

Where is this work happening? 

 

We will be undertaking these inspection works 
to the various elements up-stream and down-
stream of the Snape sluice (NGR TM 39088 
57632).   
 

When are we doing the work? 

 

The work will start on 6 September 2021 and 
last for 1 week.   
 
 
 
 

What will we be doing? 

 

We will perform various intrusive tests to parts 
of the sluice structure including to the flap 
valves, headwall, dividers and sheet pile walls.  
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Vehicular access to the sluice will be through 
an off-road access track as shown on the map 
overleaf. It is unlikely that we will cause any 
damage but if any damage does occur as a 
result of our work we will repair it to the 
standard it was when work started. 
 

How will this work benefit you? 

 

The work will ensure our flood defence 
structure is inspected regularly and if required, 
further repair works to be planned and 
delivered to the structure.   
 

Contact  

  
If you would like any further information about 
this work, please contact:  
 
Shiblee Sayed, Flood & Coastal Risk 
Management Advisor  
 
Phone: 07836 232823 / 020 302 55449 
 
Email: Shiblee.sayed@environment-
agency.gov.uk  
 
Alternatively, you can contact our National 
Customer Contact Centre on 03708 506 506. 
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Location and access map to Snape sluice 


